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As you are aware, the timely payment of fees is essential for the effective 

operation of our school. It directly impacts staff salaries, facility maintenance, 

and the enhancement of educational resources. Regrettably, we have observed 

a rise in late fee payments, which presents considerable challenges to our 

ability to uphold the quality of education we aim to deliver. 

Despite numerous reminders sent since March about the 1st term fees, 

many parents have yet to meet their financial obligations. This issue 

also extends to the 2nd term fees, which were due in July. 

As a result, the school management has decided to create a list of 

students with outstanding fees and will be contacting their parents 

directly. We will advise these families to seek alternative schooling for 

the upcoming year, as managing the school will become increasingly 

difficult under the current circumstances. 

We value your understanding and cooperation in this matter. By 

working together, we can ensure that our school continues to thrive 

and offer the best possible environment for our students. 
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